
Plain&ield	Planning	Commission	Meeting	
May	18,	2020,		
Present:		Will	Colgan,	Jesse	Cooper	and	Karen	Storey	

Town	Plan	Hearing		

Karen	said	Sasha	Thayer	called	her	and	said	since	she	did	not	ofBicially	resign	from	
the	Planning	Commission	could	she	start	back	up	as	a	member.	Which	she	said	she	
would.		
Jesse	made	the	motion	to	approve	the	minutes	and	Will	seconded	it.	The	motion	was	
approved.		
Jesse	spoke	with	Linda	Wells	who	said	the	town	ofBice	was	not	ready	to	have	a	public	
meeting.	
We	don’t	know	at	the	moment	how	the	Opera	House	operates	with	the	current	
restrictions.		
Jesse	said	he	will	contact	Dave	Strong	and	Steven	Light	to	Bind	out	the	status	of	the	
Opera	House	and	Will	can	contact	Sasha	about	the	current	town	policy	on	occupying	
Town	buildings.		
Karen	asked	about	posting	the	hearing	in	town	and	that	it	would	be	a	good	idea	to	
post	the	information	on	multiple	town	social	media	sites.		
Will	can	look	into	getting	a	version	of	Zoom	that	is	not	limited	to	40	minutes	for	the	
hearing.		

The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	7:38.	The	next	meeting	is	Monday	June	1st.	
2020	at	a	Zoom	scheduled	meeting.		


